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I oppose this bill to limit wakeboard boat sizes.  The environment issues submitted 

have not fully been studied and the area that is required to stay open for access is 

the tiniest, tiniest fraction of the river footage compared to the miles and miles of river 

where boats can not go for sport.  The public need access for boating activities for 

the family and community within close distance to livable areas and not have to drive 

for hours to enjoy water-sports and support local boating communities.  More 

education and on-water policing and research are needed to make a win-win 

decision.  Please vote no on this bill.  Thank you.  


